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gt February 11, 1991

Mr. John B. Martin

Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Su.te 210

Walnut Creek, California 94596

Dear Mr. Martin:

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362
Temporary Waiver of Compliance
Steam Gencrator Level Instrumentation
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3

Reference: Letter from H. E. Morgan (SCE) to Mr. J. B. Martin
(USNRC) , dated February 8, 1991,

The reference letter documented a request for a Temporary Uaiver
of Compliance from portions of Technical Specificatio=n 2,3.1
(Reactor Protection Instrumentation) and 3.3.2 (Engiveercd Safety
:reature Actuation System Instrumentation) for Steam Generator
Level Instrumentation. The purpose of this letter is to inform
you that the actions specified in the reference to reset the
steam generator level instrument setpoints for SONGS 2 and 3 were
completed on February 9, 1991, thus placing each unit in full
compliance with the Technical Specifications.

If you have any questions or roguire any additicnal information,
please call me.

Sincerely,

442\\!\(6%

810211:pshaffer

ce: K. P. Zimmerman, USNRC, Region V
C. W. Caldwell, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector
L. E. Kokajko, T"SKNRC Project Manager, Units 2 and 3, NRR
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